
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Lincoln Donations  
 
DATE:  July 18, 2017 
 
 
Book Donation  
Don and Pricilla Sibley are interested in donating fifteen (15) books to Lincoln School. 
The books are illustrated by Anne Sibley and published between 1986 and 2015. The 
Sibleys are donating the books in appreciation for the fine education provided at 
Lincoln. In addition, the books include messages of diversity, inclusion, and acceptance. 
 
 
Wall Art Donation 
An anonymous donor is interested in donating wall art for the Lincoln front office. The 
graphic has been approved by building administration and the donation includes 
installation. The value of the donation is $1.700.00.  
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